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MT HOTHAM STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE (SCC) 

MEETING #3 – 9 May 2024 

The following topics were discussed at the May meeting of the Mt Hotham Stakeholder Consultative 

Committee. 

ARV Hotham specific discussion points 

Hotham Update 
ARV Hotham updated the committee on current projects and winter operations. The Alpine Gateway 
Facility is now complete and open to the public. The Higgi Tank project is now complete and will be 
operational this winter. Winter preparations are going well, and the team are gearing up for a great 
season.  
 
Visitation Forecasting Communications Update  
ARV Hotham are working on a weekly visitation forecasting report to assist operators during the 
winter season.  
 
Murray Valley Ski Club  
ARV Hotham requested feedback from the committee regarding the proposed future of Murray 
Valley Ski Club.  
 
 
The next meeting of the Mt Hotham Stakeholder Consultative Committee will be 18 July 2024. 

 


